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An introduction to the Anseremme railway cutting was given by J.Bouckaert and M. Vansteenwinkel when stopping for lunch in the small village called Ocquier.
The most important new information was the first occurrence of Siphonodella duplicata in bed no. 172, but J. Bouckaert emphasized also the occurrence of the ostracod Pseudoleperditia (“Bernix”) venulosa in approximately the same horizon (bed no.174) which should allow comparison with Malevka Horizon in USSR, according to Chijova. M. Vansteenwinkel validly demonstrated a very shallow water succession starting on bed 161 upwards. Conodonts in such an environment were supposed to be redistributed.
